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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

August 17, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

 

Re: EB-2020-0059 – Waterloo North Hydro Inc. 2021 Cost of Service Application - 

Intervenor Status Request   

 

Please accept Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") enclosed late Notice of Intervention in the 

above noted proceeding. 

 

Although notice of Waterloo North Hydro’s application was received by certain Hydro One staff, 

our regulatory administration team only recently became aware of the Application. 

 

As an embedded distributor to Waterloo North Hydro, Hydro One is impacted by the proposed 

rates in this proceeding.  As such, Hydro One intends to fully participate in all aspects of this 

proceeding, including the settlement conference, if it takes place.   

Hydro One is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board's Cost 

Award Guidelines. 

 

Hydro One requests that documents filed with the Board in this proceeding be served as follows: 

 

Mrs. Eryn MacKinnon  

Senior Regulatory Coordinator  

7th Floor, South Tower 

483 Bay Street 

Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5 

Telephone: 416-345-4479 

Electronic Mail: Regulatory@HydroOne.com 
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An electronic copy of this letter has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System (RESS). 

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Frank D’Andrea 

 

 

 


